MARINER HIGH SCHOOL

701 CHIQUITA BLVD. N., CAPE CORAL, FL 33993

239-772-3324 · FAX 239-772-4880

Lynn Edward, APC Vito Mennona, Athletics/Activities Cheryle Wendt, Guidance Dept. Head

Erik W. Cioffi, Principal

Thomas Michel, APA Ronda Amaya, APSA Robert Butz, ASPA

April 30, 2009

Dear Mr. Richardson,

I would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your visit to our school wherein you and some affected parents shared the "It Won't Happen to Me" presentation with our seniors in regards to reducing teen deaths through automobile crashes. The presentation was very well done, and was presented in sensitive and appropriate manner, which is quite an accomplishment when presenting such an emotional and difficult—yet important-subject.

Our seniors were all ears and listened intently and watched the photos, video, and live speakers with interest. I believe your message reached its target and -both as an educator and as parent - I would like to thank you and the other presenters for your dedication to educating our youth and increasing their awareness.

If your organization is willing to repeat the presentation next year, we would be pleased to have you return. Perhaps we would be able to include our junior class as well, since they are also of driving age and likely to have freedom of decision-making in like situations. Feel free to contact me or any Mariner High School administrator next school year to schedule an event if possible.

Once more, sincere thanks,

Ronda Amaya

Assistant Principal

Mariner High School

Ce: Erik Cioffi, Principal, Mariner High School James Perry, Rotary Club